
PUBLIC NOTICE

BODY ART PROCEDURE DISCLOSURE STATEMENT

THE SOUTHWEST UTAH PUBLIC HEALTH DEPARTMENT DOES NOT ENDORSE OR
RECOMMEND ANY FORM OF BODY ART. HEALTH DEPARTMENT PERMITS SIGNIFY
SANITATION OF EQUIPMENT AND PROCEDURES ONLY.

As with any invasive procedure, body art procedures may involve possible health risks. Body art procedures may result in:
 Pain
 Bleeding
 Swelling
 Infection
 Nerve damage
 Scarring of the body art procedure area

The body art technician should:
 Properly cleanse the body art procedure site before beginning the procedure
 Use sterilized equipment or single use equipment (disposable equipment)
 Use sterile body art procedure techniques
 Inform the client of proper aftercare of the body art procedure site.

Comments and/or complaints: contact the local Health Department, or send written comments to:

Southwest Utah Public Health Department
Environmental Health Division

620 South 400 East # 400
St. George, UT 84770

(435) 986-2580


